
From:                              Brian Mott <brianmott@msn.com> 
Sent:                               Sunday, February 26, 2012 11:21 PM 
To:                                   fee.setting 
Subject:                          As a Co‐Inventor I am against any increase in Filing Fees for Patents...that is not 

the way to grow the economy or fix the back log 
  
As a Co-Inventor I am against any increase in Filing Fees for Patents...that is not the way to grow the economy 
or fix the back log of Patents.   
  
We need to privatize the Patent and Trademark office to get ride of all the bureaucracy and waist.  I understand 
the US govt. has people up there that can's speak English. 
  
What is happening with you people.  We need more invocation not to discourage less. 
  
I'm a partner in a small IT start up company and this is the way to kill these businesses. 
  
Use some creativity.  Hold an advisory committee made up of overseeing government officials and the other half 
successful and new inventors. 
  
Show us the cost by line item and the processes that are used to evaluate and grant patents. 
  
The adviosry committee will come up with a way to reduce the time and keep fees the same. 
  
Take some initiative please! 

Brian L. Mott 


